
CATHEDRAL of the IMMACULATE CONCEPTION 

Dear Pastor, 

We would like to have our child baptized at the Cathedral Basilica of the Immaculate 

Conception in Denver, CO, and have been asked to seek permission from you since our 

home is within your parish boundaries. If you are willing to grant this permission, would 

you please complete the following and either mail or email this letter to the Cathedral, 

ATTN: Linda Thank you. 

_______________________ (have/do not have) 

my permission to have their chiid __________________ _ 

baptized at the Cathedral Basilica of the Immaculate Conception. 

(Pastor's authorization) 

Date 

Pastor or designee's signature Parish 

. 1530 Logan Street Denver, Colorado 80203 Phone (303) 831-7010 FAX (303) 831-9514 




